From: Robinson, Aileen M. [mailto:Aileen.Robinson@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 8:52 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel

Good Morning Steve,

I am checking back after attending a conference in Naperville last week.  The Illinois First Line Supervisor Institute provided free lodging for three nights and three working lunches.  There was no offer of a stipend and mothering other then the lodging, lunch and conference costs were accepted.

Please let me know if you need anything additional and I appreciate your support in making this happen.

Aileen

Aileen Robinson

Interim Domestic Violence Operations Coordinator

Domestic Violence Program

Chicago Police Department

